
 

“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

September 10, 2019 
 

 

Campus Planning Meeting 

Join me in the Auditorium on Monday, September 16 at 1:30 PM where I will provide an overview 

of campus planning. This will include topics such as census comparisons and new competitor 

information.  Our goal is to talk with residents and have help and input in future planning.   

 

Carpet Replacement Update 

The Chapel and Pool are now open.  

 

Carpet replacement for the exercise room and Fitness Center is scheduled for September 19 and 20. 

Both rooms will be closed during installation. Information will be posted on channel 900 and on the 

administrative bulletin board in the mail room. 

 

Resident Meeting 

John Sterling will be the guest speaker at this month’s resident get together on Friday, September 

20. John will give you an overview of the marketing department. The get together will be held in 

the Auditorium at 1:30 PM. I will also be giving a brief update about the campus.  

 

Independent Living Emergency Preparedness 

As you know, I have been meeting with resident groups about independent living emergency 

preparedness. There’s been good discussion about the community and what the recommended 

course of action may be for evacuating your patio home in the event of an emergency, such as fire. 

 

To continue this planning, we are asking for resident volunteers who would continue/lead this 

discussion in their respective courtyards. Interested residents should contact Tabby Alford at ext. 

8460. A future planning meeting is tentatively scheduled for September 25 in the Conference 

Room. 

 

Farmer’s Market 

Mark your calendar for our next Farmer’s Market, Wednesday, September 18. This month, we 

feature items from Freedom Farms and apple cider, apple butter and Paula red apples from Soergel 

Orchards. Baked goods for sale include: Chambersburg peach and nectarine pies and jam, banana 

chocolate chip bread and assorted scratch made items. 

 

The farmer’s market will be held in the Lobby from 11-1:30 PM. Residents may use cash or charge 

items to their monthly statement. Guests and employees must use cash for purchases.  

 

 

 


